
 

 

 
 
 
 
Date: October 26, 2020 
 
To: Banner Channel Partners 
 
From: Steve Milbrath, Product Life Cycle Director 
 Doug Pflaum, Global Product Specialist, Lighting 
 
Re: Product Notification:  K50 Beacon 

 
 
Banner has recently updated the design for the K50 Beacon Indicators. Aesthetically, the top cover now 
has a small, welded window that serves as an improved access point for potting the device within the 
manufacturing process.  With this design change, the unit’s IP69K environmental rating is unaffected 
and ultimately improves the product’s overall robustness as the electronics are better protected without 
any degradation in light output. 
 
There are no changes to the K50 Beacons’ P/N, Model Number, or List Price and this transition is 
occurring within production this month. 
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Updated product specifications may be found on www.bannerengineering.com and feel free to contact 
Banner for any application assistance you may need. 
 
 
Thank You! 

http://www.bannerengineering.com/

